
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –January 20, 2016 

  

NOTICE OF SW 10 STREET COMMUNITY MEETING 
  
DEERFIELD BEACH - YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the Broward MPO Southwest 
10th Street Community meeting will be held on Saturday, January 30, 2016, at 10:30 am 
in the North Regional Broward College Library Auditorium, located at 1100 Coconut Creek 
Boulevard, Coconut Creek, FL  
 
The community meeting will be a discussion of the proposed SW 10 Street corridor 
improvements from the Community Oversight and Advisory Team (COAT) 
representatives before being presented to the Broward Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (Broward MPO). This is the final meeting for public input before being 
presented to the Broward MPO board.  
 
The Broward MPO has developed a consensus building initiative with the communities 
along the SW 10th Street corridor to discuss the future of the corridor between Florida’s 
Turnpike and I-95. The purpose of this initiative is to identify concerns on current and 
future conditions and to develop consensus on potential near and long-term 
transportation improvements. 
 
All interested persons are urged to attend the community meeting, send a 
representative, or express their views by letter.  
 
For more information regarding the SW 10 Street corridor improvements please visit 
www.SW10thStreetvision.org 
 
  

 
Rebecca Medina Stewart 
Public Information Officer 
150 NE 2nd Avenue 
Deerfield Beach, FL 33441 
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